
Global Studies News & Events Round–up 22 July 
 

          
 

 

 
• Global Studies Collective Writing Sessions, as convened by the Global Studies 

BAME C&M Network. Meeting ID: 956 2120 9074; Passcode: writing    
  

o Online & GSRC: Mon 12.00 – 15.00   
o Online & C333: Tue 09.30 – 12.30   
o Online & GSRC: Wed 09.30 – 12.30   
o Online & GSRC: Thu 09.30 – 12.30   
o Online & C333:   Fri 09.30 – 12.30   

• BAME Coaching & Mentoring Network Social Meeting, reoccurring on the first 
Tuesday of each month 12 – 1pm. Zoom Meeting; Meeting ID: 932 4679 3955; 
Passcode: 726366  
 

• Summer School 2022: Race, Class & Colonialism, with Gurminder Bhambra and 
others, Wed 3 Aug 10am – Thu 4 Aug 4.30pm 
 

• How to Run a Writing Retreat, by BAME & Women's C+M Network, GSRC, Wed 7 – 
Fri 9 Sept 9am – 4pm. RSVP: l.c.mclean-hilker@sussex.ac.uk  

More events 
 

https://universityofsussex.zoom.us/j/95621209074?pwd=N0FsZHZlalRmaVhvQ1JVaVNlN1c1QT09
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/global/internal/schoolgeneral/bame-network
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/summer-school-2022-race-class-colonialism-tickets-317529749027
mailto:l.c.mclean-hilker@sussex.ac.uk
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/global/about/newsandevents/events
http://facebook.com/SussexGlobal/
https://www.instagram.com/sussexuniglobal/
https://twitter.com/SussexGlobal
https://blogs.sussex.ac.uk/global/


 
 

• Layla Zaglul Ruiz explores the effects of quality standards constructed in the Global 
North on workers' health and wellbeing 
 

• On navigating academic networking – lessons learnt 17 years on, Sarah Scuzzarello 
 

• Lawrence Wishart (members only): Review essay: Cosmopolitanism in the 
‘provinces’ (Ben Rogaly)  
 
More research, blogs and external media coverage 

  

 

https://bit.ly/3vaekeS
https://blogs.sussex.ac.uk/sussex-centre-for-migration-research/2022/07/18/on-navigating-academic-networking-lessons-learnt-17-years-on/
https://journals.lwbooks.co.uk/soundings/vol-2022-issue-80/abstract-9545/
https://journals.lwbooks.co.uk/soundings/vol-2022-issue-80/abstract-9545/
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/global/research


• The financial year ends at the end of July. Expenses claims for this year need to be 
submitted and approved before July 31st. Invoices, expenses etc., should be 
submitted in the next couple of weeks to avoid putting pressure on colleagues in 
Finance and Global PS staff processing paperwork 
 
More news 

 
 
 

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/global/about/newsandevents/index

